
Update - Special message from LLN Partners in light of Covid-19 health risk 

March 18, 2020. 

Dear Clients, Friends & Colleagues, 

Since we wrote to you three days ago, the Covid 19 health risk situation has changed.  

In response to our government’s call to social distancing, we decided to have our entire team 
work remote from their homes. As a result, our office is closed to client visits. If you have documents 

to deliver to our office, please utilize technology in the form of internet delivery of documents. Alternatively, 

you may drop them off through the mail slot at our office. Our administrative team will pick up mail from 

the office periodically. I beg your understanding and be patient with our response time

If you are not certain to whom you should send the documents, we have set up a special email 
box to receive them. Please send them to Tax@LLNpartners.ca.  Our team will deliver your 
documents to the assignment professional who will look after your needs.   
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